
PICASSO
Nancy McGinty and James McNulty

ROSEN
Archie Grice and Mia Richards

ATTENBOROUGH
Oscar Peel and William Lunt

PANKHURST
Harrison Kane and Isla Poland

HAWKING
Bradley Griffiths and Ben France

MALALA
Annabel Chorlton and Freddie Murray

MANDELLA
Daisy Ankers and Max Taylor
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wellbeing certificates IMPORTANT DATES
Thursday 19th September 

PTA Meeting 3:30pm in school all welcome
Monday 23rd September

Individual and Sibling photographs
Friday 27th September

Dress as a Historical Figure- details to
follow

WB Monday 30th September
Year 6 Bikeability
WB 14th October
Assessment Week

Tuesday 15th October
Malala Class Assembly

Tuesday 22nd October
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 23rd October
Parents’ Evening

Thursday 24th October
Non-Uniform Bottle Donation
Children Finish for Half Term

House Celebration

13th September 2024

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

PICASSO- Archie Goulding

ROSEN- Ivy Verry

ATTENBOROUGH- Charlotte
McGlougin

PANKHURST- Emmie Harkin

HAWKING- Martha Hayes

MALALA- Harvery Cole

MANDELLA- Serena Maguire

special visitor

Last week, the children were
treated to an inspiring talk from a
past pupil, Keiahna Jackson-Jones.

Keiahna is touring the country in
the musical Ghost! She spoke to
the children about following her

dreams and how Beechwood
played a part in her love of the

arts! 



It was lovely to recieve a message
from a parent to say that Zachary

Watling, one of our Year 6 children,
had gone above and beyond to

help a child who had fallen. 
Thank you Zachary, for living out

the school’s motto and truly ‘caring
for others’. 

Kagan- 542
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special mention

As you already know, we do not have space in classrooms for large rucksacks. I understand that
some parnets have purchased backpacks over the holidays, yet we cannot fit the large ones in
the classrooms- they become a tripping hazard as they fall off the pegs. I appreciate that this
may not seem an issue, but as winter coats come into school, our small cloakrooms soon fill up!

We are happy to compramise and accept small back packs that can fit in a school tray. 
Again, I understand the frustrations, and thank you all for helping us to keep the school safer

and tidier. 

Diary dates
You should have all recieved a full year’s calendar

informing you of the key events for the whole year. We
will endeavour to provide you with the information you

need well in advance fo each event. 

PTA
Our first PTA meeting will be on Thursday 19th

September, at 3:30pm in school. We look
forward to seeing you there as we look to

plan for the year’s fund raising events. 

EARRINGS
As you already know, earrings are not allowed in school following the PE Safe Practice

guidelines. I am aware that some children are wearing clear plastic earrings and these seem
to be a safe and sensible compramise. If you are worried about your child’s ears closing up,

then please use these clear, plastic ones. 

GOLDEN BOX WINNERS
Well done to Serena McGuire and

Nathan Gregory for winning a Gold
Box prize this week! 

House POINTS!
Costa- 457

DeBono- 545 Hyerle- 483
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School photographs
On Monday 23rd September, the photogapher will be in school from 8:15am. This

allows you to get lovely family photos with family members not in school (for
example preschool or younger siblings). Come in through the hall and the

photographer will see you. 
We will organise photographs for the sibling groups who are in school- you don’t

need to come in early for those. 
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Sporting Clubs across HaltonSporting Clubs across Halton


